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Christmas and New Year’s Holidays...

Seminole Heights United Methodist Preschool will be closed December 22nd, 25 and 26th for the Christmas holidays as well as on January 1 and January 2nd for New Year’s. Have a blessed holiday season!
“The Real Meaning of Christmas”

SHUMPS Children’s Christmas Program Friday, December 15, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the church sanctuary…
Please join us as all the children of our preschool celebrate the Birth of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. Parents, we hope everyone can take part as our children remind us about the real meaning of Christmas. Please let your teacher know if your child will be participating.
Scholastic Book Orders …  

These are due Friday, December 15th. Remember you can order on-line.

There is NO 3 hour VPK … VPK will NOT be funded Dec. 27th – January 5. for so there will be no school for our 3-hour VPKers.
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Positive Behavior 
Support…

God makes and keeps 

a promise to Mary and the world. The Baby Jesus is born. Read the stories in Luke 1 and Luke 2. Pray with your child “Dear God, thank you for your Son, Jesus and please help us share in your plan for the world”.
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New Staff Member…

We want to welcome our newest staff member, Ms. Rachel. She will be helping in the Twos A room.
Vacations…

The holidays are fast approaching and some of you may want to take vacation time with your families.  Our policy is found in your Parent Handbook and states: 

“All children enrolled in our program are on a regular weekly schedule, with a special weekly rate.  For this reason NO REDUCTIONS will be made for absences, holidays or vacations!  Children already in this program are entitled to two weeks of absences each calendar year.  These are only available after three months of attendance from the date of enrollment, and must be taken as a full week (Monday – Friday) out of the school with written notice to the office. These can be used for vacation or sickness.  For any additional weeks of absence, you will be charged the regular weekly 
rate!  This policy will be enforced!  Also, please keep in mind in order to be eligible for this vacation time your account must be at a zero balance.
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HOLIDAY Toy and Food Drive… Please bring new unwrapped toys and non-perishable food items. We will be collecting until December 18.Your donations allow us to provide food and toys to children and families in need.
December 2nd - Annual Holiday Craft Fair -
9:00 am - 3:00 pm…
This annual craft fair in the heart of

Old Seminole Heights has taken place

for over 50 years. Do some holiday

shopping and support local businesses!

We will have craft items from local

vendors, homemade baked goods, jams,

jellies, and food concessions for sale.



REMEMBER … JESUS IS THE REASON FOR THIS HOLIDAY TIME. MAY GOD BLESS YOU WHILE WE REMEMBER THE BIRTH OF HIS SON, JESUS CHRIST.”

December 3- Christmas Tree Lightning and Concert  @ 6… we hope you'll join us outside of Seminole Heights UMC at the Christmas Tree Lighting and Concert to countdown the Christmas lights with carols, joy, and laughter, and then come indoors to enjoy special music from our choir AND special musical guests.

December 24th - Candlelight Services… Celebrate the birth of Jesus at one of our traditional Christmas Eve candlelight services starting at 4:30 p.m. and 7 p.m. 
SHUMPS Closures…
December 22 & 26 – SHUMPS closed for Christmas 
January 1 and 2 – SHUMPS closed in celebration of New Year’s Day 
January 15 – SHUMPS closed for Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
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Lyla S-December 1

Zoe A.- December 12

Austin B. –December 16

Leo C. – December 17

Lucy S- December 31

Brianna L. –December 3

Becca B.-December 10 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM THE STAFF OF SEMINOLE HEIGHTS 
UNITED METHODIST PRESCHOOL
Ms. Elaine                  Mrs. Saily 

Mrs. Phyllis               Ms. Rachel    

Mrs. Kathy                 Mrs. Teresa  

Ms. Mildred               Mrs. Vienna     

Ms. Brianna               Ms. Amanda 

Mrs. Adile                 Ms. Annabelle      

Mrs. Arlene               Ms. Malena
Mrs. Calie                  Mrs. Shelley
Mrs. Yesenia             Ms. Becca

Mrs. Leticia               Mrs. Sherry

Mrs. Keishla              Mrs. Waleska    Mrs. Alba                  Mrs. Alegna

